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LOOKING AHEAD AND LOOKING BACK 
 
Looking back to September 28, it was a great car show!  Thanks to all that turned out, but 
especially to our long time Car Show Chairs, Mike and Connie Schaefer.  Great work on the 
50th annual Old Car Round Up and Show! 
 
Looking ahead and back, the planned Saturday, October 19 trip to see the USS Aries HAS 
BEEN CANCELED due to high river levels and predicted rain. 
 
Looking ahead, the Thursday, October 24 MMOCC monthly meeting will be at the HyVee 
Community Room (upstairs).  Meeting starts about 6pm, but grab your meal downstairs and 
come on up.  We plan to review the Car Show, think about next year’s car show, and enjoy 
some nostalgic videos. 
 
DRIVE YOUR OLD CAR TO THE MEETING ON OCTOBER 24 and park it in the mall 
parking lot by the other Old Cars, west of JC Penney and north of Sears.  We will take a photo 
of our cars from the elevated HyVee Community Room and see how it turns out.   
 
MMOCC President Lyle Rosburg 
       

 

METAL SIGNS: 
Our 50th Car Show Trophies looked great and are a metal highway road sign 
with laser printed color graphics.  The pre-orders are in with a final price of 
$17, well below the estimated $25.  Bring your money (exact change is 
appreciated) or check made out to MMOCC to the October meeting. 
 

SHIRTS: 
We have increased our MMOCC Shirt Inventory.  We have T-shirts in gray 
and white, collared polo-type shirts, and a humorous T-shirt addition.  If your shirt looks dingy, time to 
upgrade!  Shirts available at future meetings and events.   $15 for T-Shirts, $25 for the new humorous T-shirts, 
$35 for collared shirts, and $10 for hats. 
 



 
 

 

 

  



http://www.oldcarmanualproject.com/ 
 
The Old Car Manual Project began in 2000 and since then, it’s grown – in popularity 
and in size.  For those who can’t find an owner’s manual, brochure, service manuals 
and so forth, you might want to give this site a try.   As well, it also hosts 
www.oldcarbrochures.com.  
 
The thing with this site is that they rely on the public for much of the content. 
Documents are available free to download.  There isn’t a complete list of vintage 
vehicles, but there are more than just a few from the teens to the 1970s.  For those of 
you who have tried working on your own cars, you will appreciate the many “missing” 
parts and technical documents and manuals on the site.  

  



 

 

 

 

 

 

Upcoming Events that MMOCC Plans to Attend 
A. USS Aries Road Trip / Car Cruise. 

 Saturday, October 19. – CANCELED DUE TO HIGH RIVER LEVELS. 
B. October MMOCC Meeting. 

 Thursday, October 24 at 6pm. 
 HyVee Community Room (upstairs).  Get your meal downstairs and bring it on up! 
 Review of the Car Show.       
 Historic videos (thanks to Billy Bonnot). 
 BRING YOUR OLD CAR AND PARK IN THE MALL LOT FOR PHOTOS. 

C. Eugene PTO Car, Truck, and Bike Show. 
 Cole R-V High School in Eugene, 
 9am to 2pm.  Registration ends 11am. 
 $15 pre-registration.  $20 day of. 

D. NO November or December MMOCC Meeting. 
 NO November or December meeting. 
 Instead, plan to attend the Holiday Party on Tuesday, December 3. 

E. Holiday Party. 
 TUESDAY, December 3 at 6pm. 
 American Legion – 1423 Tanner Bridge / JCMO.  
 Fried Chicken and all the Fixins.  Paid for by the Club. 
 “Rob Your Neighbor Gift Exchange”.  Bring an item of your gender marked for Male or Female. 

F. 2020 New Year’s Day Cruise. 
 Wednesday, January 1, 2020. 
 Lunch and Garage Tours. 
 Need garages in the Honey Creek / Tanner Bridge / Brazito area. 
 Let Dennis Smith know if we can visit your garage (hint, hint:  Tim Petty, Leonard 

Rutledge, Floyd Siebeneck, etc.) 



"Before you can learn to drive you have to learn to push" 

Sunday, October 6, Joshua Schubert, our scholarship winner, and his friend, Cameron, came to Wes Scott’s 
garage to learn about Model A Fords and other old cars.  They had never had a ride in a Model A, so we 
took a ride down Old Bass Road, but only 
made it ½ mile before running out of gas.  
The boys pushed the car over the hump 
so we could coast back to the garage to 
get some more gas.  After adding some 
gas, we headed to the pasture for model 
A driving lessons.  Both boys learned to 
drive the Model A.  They also learned to 
start a model A with a crank and are 
planning to come back for more driving 
lessons where they can get out of low 
gear. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  



 

 

 

 

TriFive 
Chevys 

TriFive Chevys on display at the September 28 Capital Mall Cruise.   
1955 – Bob Robison (in memoriam) / 1956 – Kenny Braun / 1957 – Vern Towner 


